
TOGETHER WE WILL LEARN AND GROW

CLASS ATTENDANCE AWARD WINNERS ARE CLASS 4 WHO ACHIEVED 96% 
ATTENDANCE! WELL DONE! 

ANYTHING AWESOME!
NURSERY: Lucas has been a superstar this week and
has joined in during jobs time. He waited for his turn
and followed the instructions. Well done!

RECEPTION: Well done to Sam for writing his name
so beautifully and for drawing fantastic animal
pictures for his story.

CLASS 1: Class 1’s Star of the Week is Alistair for
always trying his best. Well Done! Anything
Awesomes are Carter for great patterns on his
prayer mat, Cyra for an amazing medal design to
commemorate Walter Tull and Hazel for great diary
writing.

CLASS 2: Well done Alice, our Star of the Week, for
always pushing and challenging herself with difficult
problem solving and to improve her writing.

CLASS 3: Star of the Week is Rupert for showing a
determined attitude during reading and writing a
super reply letter to his pen pal. Anything Awesomes
go to Stan, Myla-Sue and Leo for developing their
shading skills and showing lots of enthusiasm when
exploring ideas about texture.

CLASS 4: Y4 Star of the Week is awarded to Sophia
for her hard work and determination with her
learning in school and at home. Keep it up Sophia!

CLASS 5: This week’s Star of the Week is awarded to
Grace for pushing herself to make progress with her
learning. Class Five are all Anything Awesomes
having done some awesome research of Viking
longships this week, using books!

CLASS 6: Y6 Star of the Week goes to Autumn for
always being a conscientious worker.
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PFCS EASTER EGG DECORATING COMPETITION
As you can see from the photos in the Newsletter, we had
some eggcellent entries for our Easter Egg Decorating
competition and it was eggstremely tough to pick the
winners! However, the prizes go to:

Nursery – Matilda Reception – Freya
Year 1 – Alistair Year 2 – J-Cee
Year 3 – Logan Year 4 – Sophia
Year 5 – Libby Year 6 – Oliver H

SWIMMING GALA
We are pleased to announce that we came 4th overall at the
swimming gala earlier this month. Children have been told
their individual times and places in class. We have been
extremely impressed by all the children’s efforts this year
and cannot wait to take part again next year. Well done
Cornholme swimmers!

. HIGH 5 NETBALL TOURNAMENT
Our netball team took part in a tournament at Ferney Lee
against other Todmorden schools yesterday. They played
brilliantly showing real team work and scored some great
goals. Mrs Smith, Amy and Evie were really impressed with
them all. Well done! A big thank you to Amy and Evie for
giving up their time to come and coach the club over the
last few weeks.
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Easter Holidays – School closes Friday 31st March and reopens on Monday 17th April
SATS Week – 9th to 12th May

REMINDERS
• Please remember that we are a nut-free school so no items containing nuts may be brought onto the school premises.  

This includes Chocolate Spread which contains nuts.  We also encourage only healthy snacks.
• Please remember to send your child’s Reading Record into school every day. 
• Please do not put water bottles in book bags as they can leak and damage the books.  
• Can children who have music lessons please remember to bring in their instruments each week.

JUBILEE PICNIC IN THE PARK
Last year children from Cornholme took part in a performance as part of the Jubilee celebrations. Recently Mr
Williamson went to an event at the tourist information centre to pick up a commemorative book!

P.E. CLUB – SUMMER TERM 1
After Easter, there will be a After School P.E Club for girls, focussing on football skills. It will run on a Tuesday, from
3.30pm until 4.30pm, with Coach Reece, and will start on the 25th April. The club will be open to 15, Year 3, 4, 5 & 6
girls on a first come, first served basis and parents will need to collect their Year 3 & 4 children at 4.30pm. Children in
Years 5 & 6 can walk home but please let the school office know if you will be picking them up. If you are interested,
please sign up, and provide consent, to this free club via the Arbor App.

KS2 CHOIR – VOICES TOGETHER
A letter has been sent home about the Voices Together event organised by Calderdale Music Trust which is taking place
on Wednesday 7th June 2023. Please return completed permission forms as soon as possible. Details about tickets to
follow. Many thanks Mrs Aherne.

READING BOOKS 
Unfortunately, we are seeing an increase in the numbers of reading books that are being lost or damaged. Please
support us in promoting a love of reading by teaching the children to respect the books and take good care of them.
We will have to charge for any lost or damaged books so that they can be replaced.

CLASS NEWS
NURSERY

This week the children have been learning about different farm animals and there young. They were surprised to learn
that a baby rabbit is called a kitten! They have also been making silly soup with rhyming pictures and thinking of other
words that rhyme.

CLASS 3
This half term, Class 3 have been developing their understanding of length, perimeter and fractions. They have also
written wonderful reply letters to their pen pals and have enjoyed sharing their favourite memories about our trip to
Skipton Castle and taking part in Go for Gold. Well done Class 3!
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